
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for a wonderful evening 
SOLIDAR Silver Rose Awards 2016 

 

 

 

 

Brussels, 30th June 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Salima and the Idée 53 team, 

 

 

Thank you and your team for the great service you have provided on the evening of the SOLIDAR 

Silver Rose Awards. To have your team welcoming our distinguished guests to the Members’ 

Restaurant of the European Parliament we consider to be of great value to the success of this 

year’s Awards ceremony.  

 

Every year we value this event greatly and it remains an occasion to gather likeminded people in 

Brussels to be inspired by the awardees to continue to advance social justice in Europe and 

beyond.  

 

This year’s ceremony reflects the many challenges we face today - Press Freedom, Decent 

Work, Women’s Rights, Access to Education for All. To relive the inspiring stories that were 

shared throughout the evening, you can find a short summary and photographs of the event on 

the SOLIDAR website for your reference and use.  

 

 

In solidarity,  

 

 

 
Francisca Sauquillo 

SOLIDAR President and 

Chair of the Silver Rose Awards Jury 

Conny Reuter 

SOLIDAR Secretary General  

 

http://solidar.org/SOLIDAR-Silver-Rose-Awards.html

